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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Annual Bronzeville Sleepover for Education 
School Supply Delivery happening TODAY 

 
Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs will be visiting Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. School TODAY – 
Monday, August 23 at 1 p.m. to deliver school supplies collected during the Bronzeville 
Sleepover for Education that occurred during Bronzeville Week.  
 
The Sleepover for Education supply drive, a part of Bronzeville Week, annually collects school 
supply donations to benefit Milwaukee Public Schools students in need. The event was organized 
by Tracy Dent and the Peace for Change Alliance. Mr. Dent will be in attendance with 
Alderwoman Coggs, State Senator Lena Taylor and Principal Anesia Hayes. Media is invited to 
attend.  
 
“I want to extend a sincere thank you to all the organizers, sponsors, and those who contributed 
supplies in support of the Sleepover for Education. Because of this community effort, we are 
able to donate school supplies to students in need and help provide a boost to the beginning of 
their school year,” said Alderwoman Coggs. 

 
What:        Bronzeville Sleepover for Education School Supply Delivery 

 
When:       TODAY – Monday, August 23 at 1 p.m. 

 
Where:      Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. School, 3275 N. 3rd St.  
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